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Cronovich, Theresa

From: Hart, Rich
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 3:10 PM
To: James.K.Moore@illinois.gov
Cc: Chris.Cahnovsky@Illinois.gov; kevin.dyer@shell.com; Eldred, Nicholas; Jones, George D 

(St. Louis); Cronovich, Theresa
Subject: Roxana SVE System 

This email is to notify you that the Roxana SVE system is back online.  The SVE system was shut down at 1502 on April 
7th, 2015 to allow the RTO to cool for an annual preventative maintenance evaluation scheduled for April 9th and 10th, 
2015.  The system was brought back online on April 10th, 2015 at 1135 (68 hours and 33 minutes after shutdown). 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Richard J Hart 
Senior Geologist 

 
1001 Highlands Plaza Drive Suite 300  
St Louis, MO 63110-1317 
Office 314-743-4167 
Cell 636-448-2734 
 
rich.hart@aecom.com 
 
 

This e-mail and any attachments contain AECOM confidential information that may be proprietary or 
privileged. If you receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, 
distribute, disclose or use any of this information and you should destroy the e-mail and any 
attachments or copies. 
 


